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I support the efforts in SB667 to restrict the power of any Oregon Governor to deploy 

our local community into foreign unjust wars and/or military conflicts around the 

globe. 

 

We could use the support securing our own Oregon borders from criminal elements 

that have targeted and savaged Oregonians through drug overdoses to sexual 

assault and murder. 

 

Over the years we see corrupted Military Industrial Complex operativers like VP Dick 

Cheney and President Bush that exploit military actions to profit personally with 

Haliburton gas and oil pipelines through the region of calculated invasion and 

devastation. (Iraq, Afghanistan, Syria) 

 

Oregon National Guard was deployed into Afghanistan and they should never have 

been deployed. Lets not make these same mistakes again and shut down the legal 

option to send our community into global conflicts. period. 

 

Source: Oregon National Guard deployed to Afghanistan 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oregon_Army_National_Guard 

"Oregon Army National Guard soldiers have been deployed to Afghanistan, ranging 

from 9 months to more than a year. Some provided security in Afghanistan during the 

drawdown of troops. Others with an engineer battalion worked on soldier housing in 

Kuwait and U.S. military facilities in Kuwait, Jordan, Iraq and Afghanistan.[2]" 


